
West Street, Epsom



Offers In Excess Of

£435,000

• Highly Sought After Location

• Walking Distance Of Zone 6 Station

• Charming Character Cottage

• Vendor Suited

• Modern fitted Kitchen

• Upstairs WC

• Close To Local Amenities

• Garage to rear

• Outstanding School Catchment

• Scope To Extend STPP

Freehold

The Personal Agent are proud to present this attractive terraced
home that is set within a quiet and popular cul-de-sac, just a
short walk from Ewell Village.

As soon as you step through the front door of this superb
victorian house, you will be greeted by a genuine homely feel
which is complemented by the bright and spacious rooms. 

This charming home warrants a closer look to fully appreciate
the stylish design touches that compliment its original character.

Viewing is highly recommended to appreciate this wondeful
character property.

The well planned accommodation comprises: a welcoming
front reception room, with splendid rear reception room perfect
for entertaining and dining at home, which links to a fitted

kitchen, and modern downstairs bathroom. To the first floor
there are two well proportioned bedrooms and a separate WC.

Further noteworthy points to mention include; a private rear
garden, and a garage to the rear of the property. 

The property also provides the perfect opportunity for the
successful applicant to further extend their dream home, with
neighbouring properties having extended into the loft.

The highly desirable Ewell Village has a rich background dating
back to the Bronze age and at the end of the middle ages King
Henry VIII established Nonsuch Palace (now Nonsuch Park) in
1538. The High Street offers a variety of shops, restaurants,
cafés and pubs. Bourne Hall hosts a public library, subterranean
theatre, gymnasium, café, and local museum. It regularly holds
gatherings such as fayres and exhibitions. 

In the heart of the village lies the picturesque Hogsmill river
leading up to the nature reserve. There are a range of popular
local schools and of course both Ewell East and West stations
(zone 6) offer easy access to London with Waterloo and Victoria
taking approximately 40 minutes.

Tenure - Freehold
Council tax band - D










